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15/04/2024  

  

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

RGS Heritage Week 15th – 19th April 2024 

During this year’s RGS Heritage Week, there will be assemblies, House competitions, talks and workshops 

running during the week to explore what heritage means. By participating in such a week, students can develop 

a greater appreciation of their own heritage and the heritage of others.  As part of the week’s theme, we are 

delighted to inform you that Year 7 will have a focus morning on South Asian culture and heritage on Friday 

19th April 2024.  

 

Year 7 will learn about South Asian festivals, music, dance, games, and culture during the focus morning.  So 

that students can take part in the games and dance activities with ease, we would like Year 7 students to come 

to school in RGS kit or RGS tracksuit on this day to make the sessions run more smoothly. 

 

They will have lessons as normal in the afternoon but can attend all lessons and the Heritage workshops in their 

RGS tracksuit. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
  
Shradha Tan  
Associate Assistant Head  

 


